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The Assistant General Manager added that it might be possible
to purchase the property at Bay-Oumberland very reasonably. This
would involve a considerable ehange in the Corporation's plans
for lO'ibﬁildll‘l in Toronte.

After some discussion, 1t was deeided that the Assistant
General Manager should make a preliminary investigation of she
whole situation and report, %o the next meeting.

(6) The Assistant General Manager reported that the studios
at Quebees City in the Chaseau Frontenaec were inadequate and that
it was considered advisable, if possible, to move the studies to
the Palais Montcalm. He estimated the coat of this removal would
be in the nature of $65,000. It was the feeling of the meeting
that the Toronto situation was much more serious and demanded
immediate attention, while Quebec was in the same category as Halifax,
and as the expenditure could not bde afforded at the presens time,
the matter had best be left in abeyance.

(7) The Assistant General Manager reported that the
Conference at Washingten had‘prooood-d satisfactorily and that
the Havana Agreement would come into effect as planned on the
2B9th Maroh, 1941, He stated further that the difficulty regard-
ing the use of 1010 kiloeyeles for CBY in Toronto had been cleared
up as had the probdlem of CJBR, Rimouski, and WFBR, Baltimore.

The latter settlement woud involve no inerease in power to 5000
watts by OJBR, Rimouski.

(8) The correspondence with the Association of Technical
Employees was read and discussion ensued regarding the union
activities in Qoronte. It was decided to ask a representative
Of the Department of Labour to atténd she meeting and express

Government poliey. Mr. M.S. Campbell of the Fair Wages and Con-

¢iliation Branch attended. MNr. Campbell stated that Government.
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